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           March 6, 2025 
 
MEMORANDUM TO Vice Supreme and District Masters 
 
MEMORANDUM FROM: Michael R. McCusker, Supreme Master 
 
RE:  Proper Wear of Service and Ceremonial Baldrics 
 

1. As previously established, Ceremonial Baldrics are never to be worn with the Fourth 
Degree uniform.  

2. Should a circumstance arise where Color Corps members in regalia are present where 
Third Degree members in suits are using the Ceremonial Baldric, care should be taken to 
keep the Color Corps members separate from the members in the Ceremonial Baldric. 

3. This policy must be followed and enforced by respectful fraternal correction.  
4. Continuing violations of this policy shall be addressed accordingly from the local level 

up through the chain of command.  
5. As district and provincial leaders, please distribute to your assemblies.  

 

MICHAEL R. McCUSKER 
SUPREME MASTER 

 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 
FOURTH DEGREE 

Phone Bus: O: 203-752-4579 
Email: SupremeMaster@kofc.org 

mailto:SupremeMaster@kofc.org

